
Nickalus Holmes 

'CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
’dOCUMENT.NO. 07680-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 10:08 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Cc: Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:15 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
CGriffin-Greaux 

From: gloria agudelo <geeagudelo@vahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 2:27 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a longtime customer, I have always valued fair pricing and reliable service. 
While I naturally hope to avoid any increase in bills, I want to express my strong support for this company. 
Over the years, they have consistently delivered dependable power, 
outstanding reliability, and truly friendly customer service. I've never been let down, and that speaks 
volumes. I support the company during this case and hope for a fair and positive outcome for all parties 
involved. 
Regards, 
Fabio Agudelo & Gloria Agudelo 
4324 SW 121 LANE #210 
Miramar, FL 33025 
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